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The Board of Directors of the Falmouth Historical Society first gathered at the 
Falmouth Memorial Library for an orientation November 28, 2013 where the 
initiatives for 2014 were presented and discussed. 
 
The Board met again in January, February, March, May, and September.  The 
Executive Board met one week prior to each of those meetings. 
 
Some of the accomplishments this year have been represented in the Memorial 
Day Parade, the opening of the Museum in June, the Fall Festival at the museum 
in September; the fabulous programs that have been presented; the 
reorganization of the Whipple Farm House office; the purchase of a new laptop to 
further help us organize the material at the office/museum; and we look forward 
to having a table at the November 4th election and our joint participation with the 
town and library on November 11th at the Veterans Day celebration at the 
Dedication of the new Veterans Memorial at the Legion Hall followed by a 
presentation at the library and finally the program at night where we will present 
Barry Hamilton speaking about the Wreathes Across America program at Ocean 
View. 
 
We look forward to having more members volunteer next year so we can better 
serve the public at the museum and make more of a presence in the community 
at other events.    
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Betsy Jo Whitcomb, Secretary 


